BARBADOS WATER AUTHORITY

GOVERNMENT OF BARBADOS

PINE, ST. MICHAEL, BARBADOS, W.I.

RECEIVED g 1 NV 2013

Our Ref: Your Ref: Tel: (246) %27-3990
W.34/1986/13 Fax: (246) 426-4507
Date:
2013-10-25

Mr Edmund G Hinkson, MP

Member of Parliament for St James North
4th Avenue Lower Carlton

ST JAMES

Dear Mr Hinkson

Re: Excessive Water Pressure Bearing down on Plumbing Systems of
Households in Lower Carlton, St James

We acknowledge receipt of your letter of October 15, 2013 on the matter
at caption.

Please be advised that our Engineering Department will conduct the
necessary investigations and provide a report on this matter. We will advise

you of our findings when these investigations have been completed.

Yours sincerely

B John Mwansa (Dr)
General Manager (ag)
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Co Manager, Engineering (ag)
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